
Rail infrastructure: the Autorité de la concurrence

clears the takeover of the Sateba group by Vossloh,

subject to a commitment

Published on September 29, 2025

On 12 June 2025, Vossloh notified the Autorité de la concurrence of its plan to

acquire exclusive control of Sateba. Following a careful examination of the

effects of the transaction, which notably involved consulting the main

stakeholders in the rail infrastructure sector, the Autorité has cleared the

transaction, subject to a commitment proposed by Vossloh in order to address

the competition risks identified in the market for the supply of turnout systems in

France.
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